
SHHH...When entering the Sanctuary please be quiet 
and enjoy the music. Visiting can be done in the      
fellowship room. 

Sunday, March 11, 2018 
 

  LEAP OF FAITH 
  For every house is built by  

someone, but God is the builder  
of  everything.  Hebrews 3:4  

 

Lenten Supper, 5-6:30 pm Wednesday 
Lenten Services,  

7:00 pm, Wednesday, March 14th  & 21st 

Maundy Thursday  March 29
th
  

at 7:00 pm 
 

Good Friday  March 30
th
 at 7:00 pm 

 

Easter Schedule 

Sunday,  April 1
st
 

8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Breakfast  8:45 –9:45 am 

Scrip Orders 
Taken 
Today 

Sunday,  
March 11th 

See Ruth Wass. 



Lamb of God News & Notes for March 11, 2018 
Attendance Last Week:     10:30 am - 86  
Lenten Service (3/7) - 43      
 

This Week at Lamb of God: 
  

 Monday  7:00 pm  Church Council Meeting 
 

 Tuesday    10:00 am  Quilters 
    1:30 pm  Women’s Bible Study 
    7:15 pm  Choir Practice        

 Wednesday           9:30 am   Pastor’s Bible Study 
          5:00 – 6:30 pm Lenten Supper 
     5:00 pm  Confirmation Class 
     7:00 pm  Lenten Service 
  8:00 pm  HandBell practice   

 Thursday 2:00 pm  Stewardship meeting 
    

 Friday Noon   Groan, Grin & Giggles 
      Chair exercise. 
   2:30 pm  Call Committee Meeting            

 

Next Sunday   March 18, 2018    
    9—9:45 am  Sunday School for 3rd grade- 
     High school &  
     Adult Bible Study 
  10:00 am  Worship Service 
     Sunday School for  
     pre-school—2nd grade, during  
     service. 
ALTAR FLOWERS  

The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the glory 
of God, from Carey Onore 
 

GROAN, GRIN & GIGGLE 
Join us on Friday, at Noon for an hour of chair exercise.  
Come see what a time of fun and fellowship can do for 
you.  This will be a weekly activity.  See you Friday. 



 

FLOWER CHART 
The new 2018 Flower Chart has been posted on the bulletin board.  If 
you would like to sponsor a Sunday morning’s Altar Flowers, please 
sign your name next to the week that you would like to have. Altar 
Flowers are $30.00 for the two vases.  There are a few dates still     
available, April 15th & 22nd, and more. Please help us fill these dates. 
 

LENTEN COIN CHALLENGE 
Our challenge this year will be Vernors or Canada Dry.  Which one is 
your favorite?  Be sure to get your container.  The Lenten Challenge 
money will go to the District Mission. 
 

BLOOD DRIVE 
Monday, April 2, 2018 

Noon to 5:45 pm 
To schedule an appointment visit redcrossblood.org (sponsor 

code: Lamb) or call 1 800 733 2767 

LENTEN SUPPER 
If you would like to host a Wednesday Lenten Supper, a sign up 
sheet is on the bulletin board in the hallway. Suppers will be held if 
there is a host. 



Service Date Elder 

10:00 am March 11 Jim Bur & Fred Hill 

7:00 pm March 14 Gerald Prosch 

10:00 am March 18 Jim Bur & Ron Jonas 

7:00 pm March 21 Ken Petee 

10:00 am March 25 Gerald Prosch 

7:00 pm March 29 Ervin Glann & Ron Jonas 

ELDERS SCHEDULE CELL 
PHONE 
Please be 
sure to put 
your cell 

phones on 
vibrate or 
turn them 

off.  Thank 
you 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 

Snow Removal Schedule               
   March 

       10--16       Chuck Rink and Jon Boerger 
        17-23      Fred Hill and Steve Faculak 
        24-30      Mike Boerger and Ervin Glann 
 

If you want something in the News & Notes, please put it in writing and 
give to the office by Wednesday of that week. 
 
 

Please let the office know if you have a cell phone number and able to      
receive text messages, in case there is a cancellation of service.  
 
CHANGES IN THE CHURCH COUNCIL 

Due to the circumstances, Ron Jonas is now the Chairman of the            

Congregation.  Ervin Glann is now the Head Elder.  If any concerns call Ron 

Jonas, 820 3055 or the Church office 234 2423.  
 

Ephesians 2:10 – “For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good 

works, which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them.” Even the 

good we do in this world is a gift from God, prepared beforehand for us to do. 

And this too is a gift! For isn’t doing good also a good thing for the one who does 

it? So from first to last, from the Lord’s free salvation given to us to the good 

works He’s prepared for us to walk in, it is all a gift of God’s grace. 


